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Happy Ondependence Day!!!:

Happy Independence Day to our residents, We at the association want to
wish all of our families a happy, fun, safe July 4th.

As the day approaches the Association would like to remind all residents
that fireworks are not allowed inside of the complex.

This is a result of our fire insurance and since the units are <o close
together we do not want to run the risk of starting a fire.

Thank you for your cooperation and EVERYONE have a great holiday!




